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” An optimist stays up until midnight to see the New Year in. A pessimist 
stays up to make sure the old year leaves.”  
 
Bill Vaughan 

 

 
Another year has gone by, let us look back at some of our highlights; 
During 2016 we empowered our team with additional qualified colleagues. 
Our site management organisation, A+ Science City Site was upgraded.  
We expanded our team and recruited qualified resources to strengthen the 
operations at our site. We updated our POINT study system, a web-based 
computer system the aim of which is to support and cover the main parts of 
a clinical trial.  
 
We established collaborations with new and former clients and are proud to 
be involved in new clinical trials. We are thankful for our loyal clients who 
are satisfied with our services and trust us. 
 
2017 is here now! We will celebrate an important milestone this year,  
A+ Science will turn 20 years old. Our company was one of the first CROs 
in Sweden. The company operates today in Stockholm and is run by its 
employees.  
 



 

A+ Science is a CRO which offers personalised services, we are an 
extension of our clients’ team. If you wish to have the undivided attention 
of your CRO partner, you should then contact us. 
 
This is our and your fresh start. It’s a time to make resolutions, visualize 
goals and move forward toward success, growth and change. Commit to 
make 2017 a good year. 
 

 
 

Anders Hellgren discussing Phase I trials during our GCP evening in January 2017 
 

Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

   

 


